Question on Notice
No. 1406
Asked on 14 November 2023
MR M CRANDON ASKED MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND MAIN ROADS AND MINISTER
FOR DIGITAL SERVICES (HON M BAILEY)—
QUESTION:

Will the Minister provide an outline of the Ormeau Feeder Substation project on page 30 of
QTRIP?

ANSWER:
| thank the Member for Coomera for the question.

A feeder substation is required to provide sufficient overhead power supply and reliability for an
Ormeau maintenance facility and adjacent stabling yard being delivered by the Queensland Train
Manufacturing Project (QTMP). The feeder station will be in the Queensland Rail corridor
adjacent to the QTMP Ormeau facility.

The feeder station will also support the planned uplift in train services on the Gold Coast line
following the opening of Cross River Rail and Logan and Gold Coast Faster Rail. It contains
specialised power conversion and distribution equipment and measures 80 metres by 70 metres.



